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MINUTES
DRAFT

OPEN SPACE COMMITTEE
Regular Meeting – February 4, 2009

The Open Space Committee meeting was called to order at 4:00 p.m. by Dunny 
Barney.  Present also were Helen Peterson, John Loomis and Margery Winters.  
First Selectman Glassman arrived at 4:25 p.m.

The Committee discussed use of the Town Farm Dairy land proposals with John 
Miller and Bill Walsh, two farmers interested in the land.

Diane Nash, Dunny Barney and John Loomis discussed with the Committee the 
Community Farming Conference that they attended on January 17 in Worcester, 
MA.

The group discussed in detail the town owned Triangle and land east of 
Barndoor Hills and agreed to hold a Special meeting on Feburary 12 at the 
Library to review the RFP’s.

Motion to adjourn made by Margery Winters, seconded by John Loomis.  All 
were in agreement.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Sue Mazurski




